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Date: 8™ April 2009
Re: Oral Hearing of objections to proposed decision on waste licence application

(Reg. No. W0231-01) from Fingal County Council for a facility at Fingal Landfill,
Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin.

Dear Mr Reynolds

I am writing to you in my capacity as chairperson to the oral hearing of objections in
relation to the above referenced waste licence application.

Following receipt of requested additional information from the applicant, Fingal

County Council, I will be re-opening the oral hearing on Monday the 27" April 2009,
at 10:30 in the Bracken Court Hotel, Bridge Street, Balbriggan, Co. Dublin.

Yours sincerely

Patrick Byrne
Chairperson
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Date: 8™ April 2009
Re: Oral Hearing of objections to proposed decision on waste licence application

(Reg. No. W0231-01) from Fingal County Council for a facility at Fingal Landfill,
Nevitt, Lusk, Co. Dublin.

Dear Mr Misstear

I 'am writing to you in my capacity as chairperson to the oral hearing of objections in
relation to the above referenced waste licence application.

Following receipt of requested additional information from the applicant, Fingal

County Council, I will be re-opening the oral hearing on Monday the 27" April 2009,
at 10:30 in the Bracken Court Hotel, Bridge Street, Balbriggan, Co. Dublin.

Yours sincerely

e

Patrick Byrne
Chairperson




